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RELEASE IN FULL 

From: 	 Mills, Cheryl D <MillsCD@state.gov> 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, July 20, 2011 8:45 PM 
To: 
Subject: 	 Fw: Please send my regards to Secretary Clinton 

From: Ruckman, Kathleen S 
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2011 02:20 PM 
To: Mills, Cheryl D 
Subject: Please send my regards to Secretary Clinton 

Dear Cheryl, 

I am retiring from the Department of State as of July 29, 2011. Before I leave, I wanted to send my 
regards to you and the Secretary. 

You have made immeasurable contributions, and I have felt privileged to work for both of you. 

Thank you for all you have done. 

Warm wishes, 
Kathy 

Kathleen S. Ruckman 
Branch Chief, Incoming Abductions 
Office of Children's Issues 
U.S. Department of State 
2201 C Street, NW, SA-29, 4th  floor 
Washington, DC 20520 
Phone: 202-663-2928 

This message is unclassified under E.O. 13526. However, certain material may be subject to the Privacy Act and should 
be protected accordingly. Unauthorized disclosure prohibited. If you have received such information in error, do not 
review, retransmit, disclose, disseminate, use or take any action in reliance upon this information, and contact the sender 
as soon as possible. 
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